West Park Primary School Devon Road Wolverhampton WV1 4BE

Telephone: 01902 558238

Email: westparkprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk

HEADTEACHER: Azizan Kabil



29th November 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

We would like to invite you into our PSHE workshop. It will be held in the hall on Monday 9th December at 9 a.m. It is a chance to come and see what we teach throughout the year in PSHE and the extras we do to ensure that the children at West Park are healthy, happy and safe.

You will also be able to see examples of children's work and lessons we deliver through our scheme called 1Decision.

I will also be happy to answer any relevant questions or discuss any concern you may have about what we deliver in PSHE.

Thank you

Ms Fox















